
Dear Elm Class 

 

How are you? It has been a while since I have last seen you all and I 

miss you dearly! 

 

I hope you enjoyed learning all about People Who Help us yesterday. 

Did you learn anything new? I know how much you really love role 

playing so I hope you made full use of your imagination re-enacting 

some of the roles whether it was a firefighter, doctor or a pilot. 

 

Today story of the day is Chicken Licken. Do you know that story? I 

wonder where we can find chickens. Do you know what sound a 

chicken makes? What is a baby chicken called? What other animals 

live on a farm? 

 

Our language of the week this week is Zulu which is one of the 

spoken languages in Southern Africa. Can you say hello in any other 

languages? 

 

There is also a fantastic movement challenge on offer which I know 

you will enjoy! 

 
 

Please send in more images for our online gallery. It has been lovely 

seeing some of the work you have completed over the weeks and I 

look forward to seeing many more☺. 

                                                

Happy learning! 

                                             Miss Dixon 


